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Principal’s message 

 

Presentation Night 

Presentation Night was held on Thursday evening, 7 December. 

Mr Rosolen served well as MC for the night and his jury-rigged air-

conditioning system – which set us back a princely $130 in poly pipe 

and fixings – seemed to knock a couple of degrees off the near 35+ 

degree heat we would have otherwise endured. 

Well done all the students recognised for their application to academic 

study, sporting prowess, commitment to creating school culture and 

those who have done well across multiple areas. Well done too our 

musicians who supplied entertainment both before and during the 

event. 

The accompanying images tell some of the story. 

Music Success 

Congratulations to Sam Roth (Year 12, 2023) on his selection for 

participation in Encore at the Sydney Opera House on 4 March, 2024. 

This is an exceptional result for Sam, a remarkable young man, and of 

course his talented teacher, Mr Holleman. 

Encore will be held at the Sydney Opera House next year. Encore 

showcases the outstanding musicianship of HSC students from across 

all NSW schools. Presented by the NSW Education Standards 

Authority in association with the NSW Department of Education, 

Encore is an exciting opportunity for recently finished students of HSC 

Music, their teachers and the general public to see and hear a 

selection of exemplary works presented for the 2023 Higher School 

Certificate Music examinations.  

Encore illustrates the range, variety and challenges offered by 

the three HSC Music courses across styles, genres and musical 

periods. Encore features solo acts as well as ensemble vocal 

and instrumental works, meaning there is something for 

everyone. 

It would be fair to say that we are all proud of these two 

gentlemen; Sam the young man with the guitar who will soon be 

performing at the Sydney Opera House(!) and Mr Holleman, the 

man who has for several years been beside that young man with the 

guitar. 
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Next  P&C meeting  

 Monday 26 February 

7 pm in the Learning 

Centre 

Entry via Douro Street        

All welcome. 
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The End 

This is the last newsletter for 2023. In closing, I would like to put of there a huge shout of thanks 

to Mudgee High’s many supporters. This place is a team effort. It runs on cooperation, 

collaboration and interconnection. There will be some new faces on deck next year. There are 

some who are moving on. An especial thanks to Georgia Clark and Clayton Roberts. Ms Clark, 

who has been in HSIE and who has certainly shone as a talented early career educator, is 

returning to Newcastle. Mr Roberts, who has been here many years as the Head Teacher of TAS, 

is taking extended leave before retirement. Both these colleagues and classroom comrades are 

wished well for the future. 

Merry Christmas and have a great break all! 

Until next year… 

Wayne Eade 

Principal 

Presentation Night Principal's Platinum Award Winners 



Presentation Night - The incoming captains now clad in blazers with their parents 

Presentation Night - Year 8's top Academic Achievers with Year 8 DP, Mr Rosolen 



Events calendar 

• 13 to 15 December - Year 11 Bonding Camp 

• Thursday 14 December - HSC results released 

• Friday 15 December - ATAR results released 

• Friday 15 December - last day of Term 4 

2024 

• Tuesday 30 January - school resumes for staff 

• Thursday 1 February - school resumes for Years 7, 11 

and 12 

• Friday 2 February - school resumes for Years 8, 9 and 

10 

House Championship Tally 2023 

 

 

Blaxland  

216139 

 

 

Cunningham 

202559 

 

 

Lawson 

220238 

 

 

Wentworth 

186198 



P&C awards 

 Oscar Pryor 

 Year 7 

 For an academically standout year.  

 Alexis Krockenberger 

 Year 8 

 

For her amazing efforts this year and her 

performances including singing with the jazz 

band.  

 Dakota Edwards 

 Year 9 

 
For her improved attendance and for 

working on building relationships.  

 Amy Ioane 

 Year 10 

 
For her representation in international sport 

and doing her family proud. 

 Angus Baker 

 Year 11 

 
For his demonstrated drumming prowess at 

the MAD Concert.  



Link news 

White card training, more formally known as the “Prepare to Work Safely in the Construction 

Industry” course, is a general construction induction training that is mandatory for individuals who 

are 14 years or older and who are either planning to work or are working on a construction site in 

NSW.  

Thank you to Robert Hughes, the 

Safe Work NSW accredited 

trainer who ran the course. To 

the students who participated so 

well, congratulations on 

completing the course. Your 

cards will be delivered early next 

year. 

Have a wonderful break. 





Change of school uniform commencing in 2024 

Mudgee High School’s uniform was reviewed in conjunction with the school’s Parents & Citizens 

committee in 2023.  

As per Department of Education Policy, a transition period to implement the new uniform changes 

will be in place for the next two years (2024 and 2025). 

This means items of uniform that students currently have can continue to be worn for the rest of 

their useful life. 

The review sought to update, in conjunction with our suppliers, uniform items that can be reliably 

and consistently stocked, with the addition of a number of new items of winter uniform being 

added. 

The only change to the existing uniform that will commence in 2024, is the introduction of the 

navy and red polo shirt for the junior school (Years 7-10). The rest of the existing uniform will 

remain the same. 

Our two local uniform suppliers, Mudgee Embroidery and Uniforms and Brand Me Mudgee, are in 

the process of obtaining stock of these shirts, should families wish to start transitioning to the new 

uniform for the start of 2024. 

 

The new navy and red polo shirt for Years 7 to 10 to be transitioned over the next two years. 
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Sponsorship 

Mudgee High School - Link Program 

Proudly supported by 

Ulan Coal Mine 


